
CSEA Unit 9200 would like to express our 
heartfelt gratitude to everyone who 

attended and contributed to the 
resounding success of our recent holiday 

meeting. Your presence and generous 
volunteer efforts truly made the event 

memorable and special.We look forward to 
seeing you at future events.

Thank You

Happy Holidays!

Special Thanks 
Shelly Mayer, NYS Senator

George Latimer,  Westchester County Executive 
Ken Jenkins, Deputy County Executive

Terry Clements, Westchester County Legislator
James Nolan, Westchester County Legislator



